
Cambridge is making safety 
improvements to Main Street 
between Mass Ave and Portland 
Street. This includes the area in 
front of Newtowne Court. We will:

• add separated bike lanes
• improve crosswalk visibility
• address safety concerns at intersections
• adjust parking and loading areas to better serve residents, 

businesses, and visitors
To make space for these safety improvements, parking will be 
removed on one side of the street.

We do not have a plan or design yet and we want to hear from you!
• How do you currently use Main Street? 
• Do you have safety concerns while walking, biking, or driving?
• What types of parking or loading do you use? 

Stop by any time between 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. to talk to City staff, 
ask questions, and tell us what we can improve on Main Street. 

Learn more + give online feedback: 
www.cambridgema.gov/MainStreetSafety

Contact the Project Manager
Stephen Meuse | smeuse@cambridgema.gov | 617-349-4713

Accessibility 
People with disabilities may request accommodations. Contact Traffic, 
Parking, + Transportation at 617-349-4700 (voice),
711 (relay), or tpt@cambridgema.gov.

Bike Lanes Coming Soon
Some Parking Will Be Removed

Open House: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Pisani Center: 131 Washington St 
Including pizza and light refreshments

Main Street Safety Improvement Project
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